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SEE YOU THERE
We hope you're looking forward 
to attending the B.S./M.D. Open 
House hosted by the Office of 
Admissions at the CUNY School 
of Medicine. This annual event 
will be held in person in the 
Great Hall on November 17, 
2022, from 12:00 Noon to 3:00 
P.M. Continue reading to learn
more about our required health
and safety protocol for campus
access.

   Open House Campus Access 

Cleared4

Contact Info

Take Note!
Masks aren't required. Health 
officials recommend masking 
for indoor public settings and 
crowded outdoor spaces. 
Every visitor to a CUNY 
Campus should register with 
Cleared4. Guests must 
provide proof of:
Full vaccination (copy of 
vaccination card or
A negative COVID-19 
molecular (PCR) test from an 
accredited lab within 7 days 
prior to our Open House

Here are all the ways to 
get additional information:

212-650-7718
http://med.cuny.edu
sdadmissions@med.cuny.edu




